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Gower AONB Partnership Steering Group – 8 December 2014 
 

WELSH GOVERNMENT DESIGNATED LANDSCAPES REVIEW 
 
The AONB Partnership Steering Group is aware of the above review.   The 
Steering Group response to Stage One of the review is attached at Appendix 
1. 
 
As part of a series of events around Wales, Welsh Government arranged a 
workshop to discuss the review at Parkmill on 10 November.  Notes and 
conclusions from the meeting will be published on the Welsh Govt website 
 
Gower AONB Team Leader attended an evidence session along with the 
NAAONB Chief Exec (Howard Davies) and the other Welsh AONBs on 21 
November.  Draft notes from session are expected to be circulated shortly. 
 
The Review Panel are expecting to report back to the Minister for Natural 
Resources early in the New Year. 
 
Chris Lindley  
AONB Team Leader 
 


